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FEB. 21/75 
DEAREST MARCIA, 
I HAVE A FAVOR TO ASK OF YOU. WILL YOU PLEASE WRITE A LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION OR ENCOURAGEMENT OR WHAT FOR THE CONTRACT PROPOSAL FOR THE CHILDREN'S THEATRE THING. 
AFTER I HAD SENT THE STUFF IN I READ IN THEIR LITERATURE THAT WE WERE SUPPOSED TO HAVE THAT FROM OUR LOCAL WOMEN'S CENTRE. SO WOULD YOU PLEASE? HAVE JUST FIRED A LETTER TO RAY TOGIE BCPA CONSULTANT TO DO THE SAME. MAYBE THIS ADDED JUICE WILL MAKE IT HAPPEN. I SINCERELY BELIEVE IT WOULD BE GOOD FOR WOMEN, CHILDREN AND LOCAL 
THANK YOU MARCIA, 
LOVE, 
NANCY HARRIS (NON SEXIST CHILDREN'S THEATRE) 
PS I FOUND THE OLD ADDRESS WHICH I'M HAVING RAY TOGIE USE. 
SECRETARY OF STATE 
WOMEN'S PROGRAMME 
HA SMITHCRAM 
1525 W. 8TH AVE 
VANCOUVER 
PPS WE DIDN'T NAME OURSELVES BUT IT'S FOR THE NON-SEXIST CHILDREN'S THEATRE PIECE TO BE PRESENTED AT THE WESTERN CANADA WOMEN'S FESTIVAL IN PASS CREEK• 
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